
Cook County’s Response to Resident’s Horizon Farms Question

From: Kindy.Kruller@cookcountyil.gov

To: [Resident]

Sent: 2/13/2015 10:26:45 A.M. Central Standard Time

Subj: RE: Horizon Farms Question

Hi [Resident]-

The District’s contractor hauled 5,500 yards of manure or 55 one hundred yard

container trucks from Horizon Farms as of November 21, 2014.

Thank you,

Kindy

KINDY KRULLER, AICP, LEED-AP

SENIOR PLANNER

O: 708-771-1009 • C: 224-234-3887


